
March 7, 2005 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
 
To whom it may concern this is a request under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. Sec. 
552. 
 
According to Wayne County Court Records the following lawsuit has been settled  
re: Case #01-115716 CK aka J.J.M. & Associates Inc., a Michigan Corporation and United 
Investments a Michigan co-partnership, Plaintiffs vs The City of Lincoln Park a Municipal 
Corporation and Lincoln Park Downtown Development Authority, A political subdivision of the 
City of Lincoln Park, Defendants.  At this time I am requesting the following information and 
documents. 
 

1. The dollar amounts or other tangible settlement of this lawsuit.  
2. The dollar amounts or other tangible settlement paid by the City of Lincoln Park 
3. The dollar amounts or other tangible settlement paid by the Lincoln Park Downtown 

Development Authority. 
4. The most recent account statements from the City of Lincoln Park and the Lincoln Park 

Downtown Development Authority where the dollar amounts or other tangibles were 
paid to J.J.M & Associates Inc. a Michigan Corporation and United Investments a 
Michigan co-partnership which will identify the balance of funds available for use for the 
Lincoln Park Downtown Development Authority for the City of Lincoln Park 
community. 

5. The final dollar amounts or tangibles paid to the following attorneys or subsequent 
attorney’s for this lawsuit: 

a. Jay N. Shiefman (P20425) 30833 NW Highway, Farmington Hills Mi Plaintiff 
Attorney 

b. Mayer Morganroth (P17966) 3000 Town Ctr  Southfield Mi  Plaintiff Attorney 
c. Phillip Kessler (P15921) and  Carl Rashid (P23915) 150 W. Jefferson, Detroit Mi 

City of Lincoln Park and Lincoln Park DDA Attorneys 
d. Edward M. Zelenak (P27611) 2933 Fort Street, Lincoln Park MI City of Lincoln 

Park Attorney 
e. David B. Tamsen (P32688) Lincoln Park DDA 7000 Roosevelt Road, Allen Park, 

MI. 
 
 I am requesting a waiver of all fees for this request.  Disclosure of the requested information to 
me is in the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding 
of the operations or activities of the government, and is not in my commercial interest, nor any 
business trying to get information on industrial competitors. 
 
If you have any additional questions regarding this request please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Robin Lyson 
Lincoln Park Resident and Taxpayer 
Email: RobinLyson@YourLincolnPark.com  
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